
                       

 

 

 

16 November 2016 

 

Amendment to the Company Announcement dated 15 November 2016 

 

 

The Company wishes to advise two typos in the Company Announcement dated 15 November 2016. 

The correct unit used for measurement of the construction site and the construction area of the 

proposed factory should be "m2" instead of "cm2".  As such the construction site of proposed factory 

will cover an area of 15,106.67 m2 and the total construction area of the factory will be 15,148 m2.  

 

 

Jiajun Li 

Company Secretary 

On behalf of Australia Samly Holdings Group Limited 


